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Newsletter

May 31, 2019


H

READ- ALOUDS:





The Grouchy Ladybug





The Very Quiet Cricket





The Mixed-Up Chameleon





The Very Lonely Firefly





Bees Dance





Ladybug at Orchard Avenue





Have You Seen Bugs?





The Story of Our Flag








Have You Seen Bugs?























THEMES:


Insects/Eric Carle/Memorial Day


 





PLEASE NOTE:


Parents are welcome to pick up their child’s Certificate and End of Year gift bag at drop off on the last day, June 14th.  This will also be a good time for picture taking of friends and teachers if you would like to do so( 




















LEARNING HIGHLIGHTS:





We used tissue paper and wet glue to make a chameleon collage in the style of illustrator Eric Carle





We did a directed drawing of a bug activity.  Our drawing skills have improved with practice as has our coloring( 





We learned that insects have 3 body parts-head, thorax and abdomen





We took a poll of our favorite insects





We watched a video showing how honeybees collect nectar and carry pollen in their special “saddlebags”





We learned about our American flag and sang patriotic songs

















Have a great weekend!


Mary Grace Ramsdell
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SAVE THE DATES:





PreK4 End of Year Celebration/Last Day of School- Friday, June 14th at 9:30 in the Church.  Parents, younger siblings, grandparents are all welcome to attend!  Parents will take children home following the performance.  Happy Summer!























